
International Committee______________________________  Agenda item # 22______   
      

        Report to be given on:    Sat X    
Committee Chair:_June Krauser    Recorder:_Shannon Sullivan__ 
ACTION ITEMS: 

Geoff Camp will update the Canadian Statistics from 1994. 
Shannon Sullivan will update the International Contacts on our USMS website. 
 

Attendance 
Number of committee members present: 4   Number of committee members absent 12 
Total number of delegates attending the meeting:  21  
 
 Minutes  8:00-8:50AM 
 Saturday, November 17, 2001 
     I. Introduction of Members 

 
     2. Handouts: 
     Statistics of FINA World Masters Swimming Championships,  
     History of FINA Masters-Revised September 2001. 
 
     The corrections for Germany 2000 are as follows: Individual Event Splashes,  
     16,686; Relay Splashes, 458; Total Splashes, 17,144. Geoff Camp volunteered 
      to update the Canadian 1994 statistics.  
 
      Highlights of FINA Masters Swimming Committee Meetings-Revised August 2001; 
      Minutes of the III Meeting of the 18th FINA Bureau 18-29 July 2001 Fukuoka, Japan; 
      Update to International Committee Report, November 13, 2001 
 
      3. USMS International Contacts 
      June recommended these be updated. Shannon Sullivan volunteered. 
 
      4. FINA Masters News 

If you would like to receive the FINA Masters News, please contact: 
FINA Office 
Avenue de L’Avant-Poste 4 
1005 Lausanne 
SWITZERLAND    
 
It is published semiannually, and there will be a special edition 
released after New Zealand. World Records and Top Ten are published  
annually and available for $10.00 

 
5.  World Records and Top Ten 
There was a short discussion of World Records and the correct procedures in obtaining them. 
Please refer to the Masters Rules in the blue FINA Rule Book 2000-2001, page 125 SW12.6 
and page 312 MSW6, and page 313 the application form.   
 
6. Old Business-Complete Results from Munich 

      June informed us that the technical difficulties in formatting the results have been resolved. 
For results and more information go to www.fina.org and click on Masters Newsletter. 
 
7. New Business-FINA Rules 
The FINA Bureau at their meeting in Bangkok on 9-10 November, granted the FINA 
Masters Committee’s recommendation to exclude the portion of SW8.3 in Masters Competition, which 
reads: “A breastroke kicking movement is not permitted.” 
The next technical meeting will be held in New Zealand, 2002. 
 



Adjournment 
 
 


